
Educator Voting Resources 
 

 
 

High schools in Texas are required to offer voter registration to eligible students at least twice a 

year. Some college students are also new to voting. Students may be excited to vote for the 

first time in the next election! Here’s how to help them, whether online or in-person. 

 

Voter Registration 

 

Online: Send the ‘Student Voting Resources’ document to students to inform them about how 

to get a voter registration application online and how to vote. www.lwvcollin.org/new-voters 

 

In-person: Provide mail-in voter registration forms to students. Send email to 

lwvcollin@gmail.com if you want LWV-CC to deliver forms to your school. 

 

Curriculum 

 

Use the LWV-CC New Voter Presentation with a class. www.lwvcollin.org/new-voters 

This is nonpartisan and takes approximately 15 minutes to provide information about the 

importance of voting, how to register, what ID is needed, and how to get information about 

races and candidates. It is scripted and ready to present. You are welcome to request an LWV 

Collin County speaker by sending email to lwvcollin@gmail.com.  

 

Resources 

Find answers to many common voting questions at www.lwvcollin.org/voting. 

 

Questions or Assistance 

Send email to lwvcollin@gmail.com if you have any questions or would like assistance. 

 

 
The League of Women Voters is a nonpartisan 501C3 organization. ‘Empowering voters. Defending democracy.’ 
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